
 
Dear families and friends of our school 
 
Matariki Celebrations:  We will be holding a whole 
school Matariki evening on Thursday 1st July. Tamariki 
have been working hard to make this evening an event that 
you do not want to miss! If the weather is clear, we will 
meet as a whole school on the front court at 5:30pm to 
open our evening with karakia and waiata. Whānau are 
then free to head to their child's classroom to share food 
and be entertained with what your tamariki have prepared. 
The nights events will end at 7pm. We look forward to 
sharing this evening with you 

Matariki hunga 
Matariki ahunga nui 

Matariki has many admirers 
Matariki brings us together 

 
 

Due to Student Led Conferences the school will close 
at 12:30 on 23 June & a Teacher Union Meeting will 
also mean we will close at 12:30 on Wednesday 30th 
June. 
 
Whole school assemblies 
As some of you will be aware Room’s 12 and 1 are being 

refurbished over the next few months. This has meant that 

Room’s 12 and 1 have had to relocate to the school hall 

and the Te Puna breakout space. The refurbishments 

should be completed by the end of term 3. So for the rest 

of the term and all of term 3 we will not be having school 

assemblies. Each class will still be giving out certificates at 

the end of the week and we will still be having a student of 

the week.    

Nga mihi nui ki a koutou — warm regards to you all. 
 
     
     

 

TERM DATES 2021 

Term 2 3rd May —9th July (3pm)  

Term 3 
Monday 26th July – 1st October 

(3pm) 

Term 4 

Monday 18th October – Thursday 

16th December (12 noon) 

25th October Labour day 

William  Year  2  Room 7 
 
Wow William, you really are a superstar. In a short 
time you have become a role model in Room 7 and 
you aren’t afraid to be yourself. The way you pay 
attention and listen to instructions is fantastic and 
you are my go to dude when it comes to teaching 
other children about money. William, your creativity 
is outstanding and you are a sensational artist. Your 
drawings are so precise and your paintings are vibrant 
and creative. You have loads of friends who love 
designing and making things out of Lego and Mobilo 
with you, not to mention playing Jenga and Twister. 
Keep being your quirky amazing self. 
From Mrs Mac 

Congratulations to 
our Whiz Kids 

Room P.A.R.T  
Certificates 

P.A.R.T prize 
winners 

Jai 2 Parekohatu  

Remy 3 Hudson  

Hudson 4 Aolani  

Aileen-Rose 5 Kolohe Maisie 

Paige 6 Noah Corin 

Ellie 7 Violet  

Steffi 8 Vincent  

Aleia 9 Shamus Ella 

Dre  11 Charlotte Maria 

TJ 12 Pai  

Zahara 13 Lomond  
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Paraparaumu School 

Student of the Week 

PRINCIPAL’S 
Corner 

PRINCIPAL  

Steven Caldwell   

UPCOMING 
DATES 
JUNE  

23 & 
24 

Student Led Conferences  
(school closes at 12.30 on 23rd June) 

30 Teacher Union meeting 
SCHOOL CLOSES at 1230 

JULY  

1 Matariki night and Senior Syndicate 
Science fair 

9 Term 2 Ends at 3pm 

26 Term 3 starts 

SEPTEMBER  

8 Kapiti College Option Day  
(year 8 only) 

OCTOBER  

1 Term 3 ends 

18 Term 4 starts 

25 Labour day—School closed 

Student Led conferences 
23rd June 12:30pm—7pm 
(school closes at 12 Noon);  
24th June 3:15pm—5pm 
How to book your student led 
conference:  Please remember 
that it is one time slot per child 
when you do your booking.   
If you DO NOT have access to 
the internet or have any problems 
with the process you can book a 
conference time by contacting the 
school office (298 7900) and Jo 
will book a time for you. All 
bookings for conference times 
will be done using 
www.schoolinterviews.co.nz.   
Use the following school code to 
make your bookings mvsw9  
Follow the on-screen instructions 
to book a conference time with 
your child’s teacher. 
 
Kindo online school shop  
Our online Kindo school shop 
means you can pay for your 
school costs easily – set up an 
account today and pay swimming, 
Reading Eggs or Mathletics.  
You can also purchase lunches 
on a Thursday and PTA Pizza 
Fridays. Need assistance? Our 
Kindo helpdesk is open 8am  
to 4pm weekdays. 
Freephone: (0508 454 636)   
Email: hello@mykindo.co.nz   
Online support: 
support.mykindo.co.nz 
  
Yummy Apple Stickers!  
It's that time when we can receive 
sports gear just by collecting 
Yummy fruit stickers!  Please 
collect and give to your child's 
classroom teacher.  The class with 
the most gets a pizza lunch! 
Start collecting now!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Te Whānau Kōtuku 
 
Funathon Monies 
These are now due. Please hand in 
to the school office or you can 
pay by internet to the following 
account: 12-3157-0122333-00 
Please put 'Funathon' in particular 
and 'TWK' as the reference.  
 
Matariki Celebrations 
Please check your child's peke or 
our Facebook page for 
information regarding our 
upcoming Matariki celebrations. 
 
Whānau Kai 
Whānau kai will happen as per 
usual this Friday. Please send your 
tamariki with kai to share. 
 
Naku noa nei iti 
 
Senior Science Fair: Just a 
reminder about the Senior science 
fair and that all experiments need 
to be completed at home ASAP 
so we can display the boards at 
school on Matariki night.  
 
VOLLEYBALL Paraparaumu 
School Blockbusters have had a 
blast the last few weeks learning 
to work as a team and developing 
new skills during their 6 weeks of 
Volleyball at Paraparaumu 
College. Stacey Cramp (a 
wonderful manager) has really 
enjoyed watching our tamariki 
grow in confidence from week to 
week as this was a new sport for 
all of them. 
 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz
mailto:hello@mykindo.co.nz
https://support.mykindo.co.nz/support/home

